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Environmental and Occupational Health & Safety Unit

OHS ALERT
June 2018

Stand Up. Speak Out. Come Home.

DO NOT USE JLG SCISSOR 
LIFT MODEL 1932R

In a recent incident at the Glen Shopping 
Centre, a scissor lift of this make and 
model dropped approximately 3 metres 
without notice while an air con plumber 
was working on it. Luckily nobody was 
seriously hurt on this occasion.

If you come across a JLG scissor lift model 
1932R please immediately advise your 
Health and Safety Rep and ensure the 
scissor lift is tagged out of use, or contact 
your CFMEU Safety Unit if you have any 
concerns: 02 8524 5800


